Parent Forum
E-Safety and Safeguarding

We are very pleased to offer our seventh
PARENT FORUM session for the school year.
This session will give you some support and

guidance in the topic of E-safety and
sateguarding .

Subina, one of our Designated
Safeguarding Leads will lead you all on a

session that will help you protect your
children from harm on the internet, talk
you through how to block websites and

‘o

how to make healthy internet choices for
and with your children.

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Tuesday 23rd April 2024

9:00am Face-to-face
2:00pm Face-to-face

This month our sessions are both face-to-face.




